
Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:00 PM


To: Joe Friday


Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Your Keynote


Joe: Thanks.  Will keep you posted.  Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


On Sep 9, 2019, at 1:44 PM, Joe Friday  wrote:


Louie


That was a great speech.  The recognition of the folks from Birmingham was great and the response was


beautiful.!!


Let me know if there is anything I can do to help.


Regards


Joe


Elbert W (Joe) Friday


Professor Emeritus


University of Oklahoma


Phone: 405-330-8564


Cell: 
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